
NEWS from the SEEND PARISH NEIGHBOURHOOD PLAN STEERING GROUP

May  2021 Update

Are you Referendum Ready? 
The Referendum on our draft Neighbourhood Plan will take place on May 6th and some of you have already received your voting papers. Until it is ‘made’ it remains a ‘draft’ (although it is completed), and a positive vote from you will help turn it into the legal document we have worked hard to create.

If you want to vote in person, you can do that from 7.00am – 10.00pm at the Irene Usher Memorial Pavilion. Contact details are available on the pink polling card.
PLEASE DO NOT FORGET TO VOTE ON 6TH MAY 2021

Information on the our Neighbourhood Plan can be viewed via Wiltshire Council website:

http://www.wiltshire.gov.uk/planning-neighbourhood-latest-news
Information about the referendum is published on Wiltshire Council’s website with help as to  how to view documents. If you do not have access to the internet and need support in viewing the Plan, from 24 March 2021 please phone customer services on 0300 456 0100 (lines open 9am to 5pm Monday to Friday) and ask to speak to an officer within Spatial Planning.
It is now over to all residents of Seend Parish. Obviously we hope you will vote YES.
If over 50% of votes cast are ‘yes’ then the draft Seend Parish Neighbourhood Plan will be ‘made’. That is the legal term, which indicates it has statutory status, and the draft status is no more. 
Please stay safe, sensible and sane till then. It’s still not quite over….
                            Carola Thorpe on behalf of the S.P.N.P. Steering Group 

